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—_—— 6th Annual

To Enhance National Night Out

and Preserve Flash Light Walk

Our Community Tuesday, August 6
To empower the residents to preserve, 8:30 pm

protect and improve the quality of
life, while building a strong sense of
community within our neighborhood.

Meet at the Community Center
13th & Monroe

LPNA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Pala AMlan G This year we are being led by Bagpiper Andrew
Gail Schack Vi Gl Hoag. Bring your own flashlight and families for
Tom Harris Treasurer a Logan Park tradition. National Night Out
Russ Belk Secretary celebrates neighbors united against crime. Please
SE T Robert George leave your porch light on, as millions across the
Brent Marshall Wanda Condoluci country do the same.

Terry Gydesen

Marlys Pederson Alternate Inside -

Mary Rose Ciatti i It’s coming... NRP, Park News, Volunteer Thanks,

Margaret O'Neil Alternate Art in the Park, Parade Winners and more.



PARK NEWS

Logan Park Community Center Face
lift

By the end of August, the remodeling of
the Community Center should be almost
wrapped up. Most of the work has been to
improve handicapped accessibility and bring
things up to code. The reception area will
have a new look, and there will be energy
conserving double door vestibules. Work on
the roof still needs to be done. Committees for
planning a new play area and refurbishing
the ball fields should be formed this winter,

with work being started in the summer of ‘97.
LPNA will keep the neighborhood informed.

Country Days

Logan Park offers its
annual Country Days,
Wednesday, August 7 from

by the Middle Spunk
Creek Boys, Moon Walk,
and Ball Crawl. We will
also have refreshments,
including corn on the
cob. See you there for
neighborhood fun.
The ice cream social
was a success —
thank you to all
mvolved.

Soccer

Soccer will be offered this fall for kids ages
6 - 14. Call the park at 370-4927 or stop in for
more information.

6:00 - 8:00 pm, with music —

LoGAN PARK
ARTS IN THE PARK AGENDA

Minnesota Shakespeare’s
A Comedy of Errors

Sunday, July 28, 1996
1:00 p.m.

Bring a picnic basket and the family!

Lakeshore Players
The Love Course, by A.R. Gurney

Sunday, September 22 1996
1:00 p.m.

Lakeshore players of White Bear Lake
is completing a tour of recognition after
participating in state, regional and national
festivals. They will represent the United
States in international competition in
Toyama City, Japan from September 25 -
October 5, 1996. On their way to Japan,
Lakeshore’s troupe will stop by Logan Park
for a final stateside performance of A.R.
Gurney’s one-act play, The Love Course.

At the performance of The Love Course,
take notes and laugh with students Sally
and Mike as you audit the final class on
love themes in great world literature, taught
by Professors Burgess and Carroway. Was
college ever like this?

This performance is another free arts
event, open to the public and sponsored by
Logan Park “Arts in the Park”, Minneapolis
Park Staff at Logan, The Minneapolis Arts
Commission - City of Minneapolis, and CIP.
Thanks for all of the collaborative support!

Arts in the Park events take place at
Monroe and Broadway Streets Northeast.
For more information, call Donna Norberg
at 789-8550.

A beautiful summer evening was
energized by the John Phillips Sousa Band
outdoor concert on July 30. Also thanks to
the Arts in the Park collaboration.




Currew HoURs

For the safety, protection, and health of
our youth, Hennepin County has established
curfew for juveniles. The police department
will enforce all curfew ordinances. Talk with
parents about violations or call 911.

Curfew hours are:

* Youth under 12 years old:
Weekdays - home by 9:00 p.m.
Friday & Saturday - home by 10:00 p.m.

°* Youth, ages 12 - 14
Weekdays - home by 10:00 p.m.
Friday & Saturday - home by 11:00 p.m.

® Youth, ages 15 - 17
Weekdays - home by 11:00 p.m.
Friday & Saturday - home by midnight

2 1/2 YEAR OLDS WANTED

Elim Nursery School is opening a new 2 1/2

MEETINGS

LPNA General Meetings are held on the
third Wednesday of each month, at 7:05
p-m. in the Community Center at 13th and
Monroe. Board Meetings are held the
following Monday at the LPNA office — 1330
Van Buren.

The Housing Committee meets at the
Community Center on the first Monday of
each month at 7:00 p.m.

The NRP Steering Committee meets
every second Monday at 7:00 p.m. at the
Community Center.

August 5 Housing
August 12 NRP Steering
August 21 LPNA General Meeting

The LPNA phone number is 781-0700.

~ year old section of its nursery school, Friday
mornings. If you are interested, please call
Leslie Smith, Director, at 789-1063. Elim is
located at 685 13th Avenue Northeast. Also
remember House of Faith and Emmanuel
Lutheran for your children’s enrichment.

When you find your NRP survey in the
mail, please take the time to fill it out. Even if
you can’t give the time for serving on a
committee or to attend many meetings, your
input is necessary to get this project rolling.

VoLuNTEER HOoNOR RoOLL

LPNA sponsored several events in the
spring and early summer — the Clean Sweep
and Pancake Breakfast, having a house on the
Home Tour, with a fund-raiser snack stand
and two very profitable spots at the Super
Sale. The Housing Committee’s Plant Sale
brought in over $500! All the garage sale
contributions set out to be picked up during
the Clean Sweep made Christine do 5 van
loads that day. These events involved a record
number of volunteers, some whose names did
not make it on this list. Thank you ALL!

Paula Allan Bill Jacobson
Andrea Beier Steve Jacobson
Christine Burtness Jim Miller
Mary Rose Ciatti Donna Norberg
Jim Condoluci Joe O'Donnell
Wanda Condoluci Julie O’'Donnell
Janice Danzel Margaret O’Neil
Ray Dehler Gail Schack
Sandy Eames Brandon Sigrist
Beth Gilhooly Pat Smith
Denny Grodahl John Stamm
Terry Gydersen Ann Sweeney
Chris Hansen Kim Taube

Tim Hansen Dale Theissen
Brian Hoffmann Nancie Theissen
Diane Hoffmann Pat Vogel

Barb Hogan




Photo by Terry Gydesen

CONGRATULATIONS!
LoGAN PARK CATERPILLAR WINS FIRST PRIZE

A group of kids ages 2 1/2 - 12, sponsored by
LPNA created a colorful 25-foot fabric
caterpillar, stuffed it with newspapers, painted
it, set it on five coaster wagons, added 38 legs,
and pulled it with pride for the Celebrate
Northeast Parade. They were awarded a $300
First Prize in the Neighborhood and Non-profit
category. Look for it on display at the
Northeast Public Library on Central Avenue.
Watch for something even bigger in next year’s
parade.

Participants in this project were: Mark
and Luke Vancleave; Molly and Elinor Belk;
Kelly and Erica Nelson; Grete Grodahl; Kelsy
Ciatti-Miller; Matt Brenneman; Emily Hogan;
Naomi and Simeon Pederson; Alison, Marisha,
Isaac and Chris Stone — with Tony. Special
thanks to supporting parents Christine
Burtness, Barb Grodahl, Beth Gilhooly, Gail
Stone, and Greg Hogan.



